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Car Theft Suspects Identified
(KNZA)--The pair arrested Thursday morning in connection with the theft of a car in Pottawatomie
County has been identified publicly. 

Sheriff Greg Riat says both suspects are from Wichita, and remain in the Pottawatomie County Jail. 

19-year-old Dalton Flax was arrested on charges including theft, obstruction, and driving while
suspended. 

21-year-old James Shirley was arrested for theft and obstruction. 

They were taken into custody following a pursuit when deputies spotted the 2012 Chevy Camaro
that had been reported stolen in Saint George shortly before 5:00 Thursday morning. 
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